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The City of Troutdale is looking to the future with the development of a new Parks Master Plan.
The Parks Master Plan is the primary source of identifying future parks, improvements, and
investments in Troutdale's parks and facilities. The Plan was last updated in 2006 and we are
entering the final stages of developing an update. 

A draft of the updated plan and a draft technical appendix are now available for public
review.

The draft Plan is based on public input received from the Parks Advisory Committee, community
surveys, First Friday events, and an open house conducted 2021-2022. Public review of the
draft Plan and adoption by City Council will be the final review activities for the Parks Master
Plan update project. 

The draft Plan sets renewed direction for the City's parks system based on community values
and needs, and a comprehensive analysis of current challenges and future opportunities. The
draft Plan inventories existing parks and facilities, identifies community needs, and directs
funding and investment over the next 20 years. The recommendations include improvements
for existing parks as well as proposals for new trails, four new parks, and expanded recreation
program and volunteer opportunities. 

The City is asking the public for feedback on the draft Plan via the Parks Master Plan
comment form. The City will use this feedback to consider any needed refinements to the
draft document. Feedback should be submitted by January 23, 2023.

The City Council will review the Plan in late January 2023 and consider any further refinements
for adoption.

 

Upcoming Public Meetings 
Parks Advisory Committee, Jan. 18th: Review draft plan and public feedback
City Council, Jan. 24th: Work Session
City Council, Feb. 28th: Public Hearing

 

https://www.troutdaleoregon.gov/commdev/page/troutdale-parks-master-plan-now-available-review
http://www.troutdaleoregon.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/community_development/page/16081/public_draft_plan_120922.pdf
https://www.troutdaleoregon.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/community_development/page/16081/draft_appendices_120922.pdf
https://forms.gle/55vXipzsoRd3tmAd7
https://forms.gle/55vXipzsoRd3tmAd7
https://www.troutdaleoregon.gov/bc-pac
https://www.troutdaleoregon.gov/mayorcitycouncil
https://www.troutdaleoregon.gov/mayorcitycouncil


Staff Contacts
Tim Seery, Parks & Facilities Superintendent: 503-674-7271
Melissa Johnston, Associate Planner: 503-674-7230


